
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: July 14, 2015 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Update on Sale of Property Proposals 
 

We would like to present an update on the sale of property proposals at the 
Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, July 20, 2015.  
 
The Request For Proposals (RFP) for purchase of two properties Nankin Mills 
and Washington was due to Livonia Public Schools on Wednesday, June 3, 
2015. The District believed it was in the best interest to the district and 
community to obtain additional proposals. Therefore, the District extended the 
deadline to receive proposals until Friday, June 12, 2015. 
 
Interviews took place on Tuesday, June 30, 2015 with four prospective 
purchasers. On Monday, July 20, 2015 at the Building and Site Committee we 
will update the Board of Education on the results of the RFP. Mr. Bill Bowman, 
Great Northern Consulting Group will be in attendance go over the proposals in 
detail and answer any questions.  Please let me know if there are any questions 
or concerns.   
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